
 

 

March 10, 2021 

 

Dear Family Member, 

I am sorry to report that today one of our employees tested positive for COVID-19.  The 

employee was confirmed to be positive just over three months ago and is now testing positive 

again.  Unfortunately, because it is over 90 days from the original positive test, this is being 

considered by NY State Department of Health a new case.   

We will begin testing all of our residents at least once a week in addition to the monitoring of 

vital signs we currently conduct.  Residents that may have been in contact with the employee 

have been placed on isolation for 14 days as a precautionary measure.  As you may suspect, we 

will need to stop in-person visitations immediately for a minimum of 14 days.  We will continue 

to offer window and iPad visits in order to keep you connected to your loved one.   

On a positive note, we are working with the Madison County Health Department to assure all our 

residents and employees have access to the COVID vaccine.  We were able to acquire 20 doses 

last week and vaccinate an additional 20 residents and employees who were not able to get the 

vaccine at our previous vaccination clinics.   

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out.  Thank you for your continued prayers 

and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

Fortunato Scerbo III 

Administrator 


